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September 13, 2021 

Attention: Health Care Providers 
Subject: Payment of COVID-19 Tests 
 

We have recently received questions regarding the payment of COVID-19 tests for Injured 

Workers attending WorkSafeBC contracted health care providers. We would like to take this 

opportunity to remind you that under our contracts for services, every service provider is required 

to ensure occupational health and safety in their workplace. In addition, your contract for services 

provides you cannot directly or indirectly charge any fees to the Injured Workers. This means 

costs incurred in ensuring occupational health and safety in the workplace are not reimbursable 

costs under the contract and these costs cannot be charged to Injured Workers. 

Contact us 
Health Care Programs 

WorkSafeBC 

604.232.7787 press 2 

1.866.244.6404 press 2 

hcsinqu@worksafebc.com 

 

 

 

 

For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 

The Information Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Programs and the program 
providers. If you would like to be added to the email list, change your email address or be removed from the list, 
please send an email to hcsinqu@worksafebc.com requesting the change. 
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